

Round Rock ISD Police Department

Jeffrey Yarbrough, Chief of Police

MEMORANDUM

Date: November 10, 2021

To: Chief Jeffrey Yarbrough #500 (Via Chain of Command)

From: Sergeant Sam Chavez #505

Subject: Memo of Commendation

On November 9th, 2021 Officer Rask went above and beyond his required duties. A week prior Officer Rask was at Hernandez Middle School when he observed a motorist with a young toddler in the car not in a car seat. Officer Rask addressed the driver and asked where the car seat was, after further discussion the citizen explained to Officer Rask, they did not have a car seat because they could not afford one. Officer Rask saw a family in need and on his own, purchased a car seat for the family and delivered it to them on November 9, 2021.

Officer Rask exemplified remarkable compassion for the family of one of his students and went beyond his call of duty.

Sergeant Sam Chavez #505